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Dear Residents and Family Members,

We are happy to report that there have been no new positive cases since last

week. The team member who tested positive during weekly testing has completed

the required quarantine period and has been cleared to return to work. This team

member is no longer considered an active case. The Independent Living resident

who tested positive last week is still receiving care outside of Miller’s Grant. The

resident continues to be in our thoughts and prayers.

Active COVID Cases as of Aug. 11:

Assisted Living Residents: 0

Health Care Residents: 0

Residential Living Residents: 1

Team Members: 0

As indicated, per regulatory

requirements, Miller’s Grant is

conducting weekly testing of Health

Care and Assisted Living team

members.

Last week, Maryland saw its lowest

statewide positivity rate since

COVID began; although the state’s

percentages and results from last

week’s testing are encouraging, we

know there will be more positive

cases.

We also know that our strong policies and procedures, which are in place, along

with our response to these positive cases are critical to mitigating the spread of

these cases. Each of you play an important role in keeping the community

safe. Please do not remove or pull your mask down when traveling

throughout the community.  



The following link from the CDC is a

great resource for mask usage. 

Visit CDC WebsiteVisit CDC Website

We remain in close contact with the

county and state health departments

and continue to stay current on all

updates and regulations. In addition,

when there are active cases, our

leadership team meets daily. When

the community has no active cases,

we meet at least twice a week. Our

COVID task force with LSMMD leadership meets weekly. 

Thank you for your continued support. Unless there are new positive cases or

new changes, COVID updates will now be monthly.

​ I will keep you updated on any changes. Please contact me at 410-696-6711 or

LVMGCares@millersgrant.org with your questions. You can also call the LVMG

Cares Hotline at 410-696-6770. 

Take care and be well.

Michelle Rosenheim

Executive Director
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